
Sent: 27 July 2021 15:32 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Comedy Fest 28th August 2021 - Roundwood Park 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
I have been made aware of an objection to the above named event. 
 
I would like to offer my full support to this this event. 
 
Having spent the last 12 months in lockdown, I feel that not only the community would 
benefit from this but also those from outside of the city such as myself, wishing for some 
lighthearted entertain, especially given the awful circumstances we have had to endure of 
late. 
 
I personally know the organisers and have attended many events that they have facilitated. 
 
In addition, I can say with certainty, said organisers have always delivered first class, trouble 
free events for all. 
 
I ask that you give the organisers the opportunity to proceed with this event. I myself and so 
many others are looking forward to this. 
 
Kind Regards 

 

 

 

 

 


